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QFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHCOOLS

A

May 13, 2013

Parents/Guardians
School District No. 60 (Peace River North)

Re: TRANSPORTATION Question and Answer Session
Thursday, May 16, 2013
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. (Open House Style Information Session)
School Board Office — 10112 - 105 Avenue, Fort St. John

School District No. 60 (Peace River North) is looking for the public’s input on how to
best deliver cost effective student transportation within the district.

Having received limited public response on this matter by our initial May 8" target date,
the Board of Education of School District No. 60 (Peace River North) is holding an
information meeting the evening of May 18, 2013, to gather input into how to maintain or
possibly improve transportation given the anticipated costs due to the loss of some
government funding. The Board anticipates a growing deficit in transportation as a new
funding formula continues to be phased in over the next two years.

“At this point, if we do nothing the deficit is estimated to grow to over $720,000 each
year starting in 2014,” advises Doug Boyd, Secretary-Treasurer.

Trustees and Executive Staff members will be available to the pubiic on Thursday, May
16 at the District Board Office between 5:00 and 8:00 p.m. to hear feedback and ideas
about how to best cope with this situation.



